
After months of planning, design, and public outreach, the Seltice Way 
Revitalization project is finally underway!  This long-awaited project is intended to 
change the character and potential of this area.   

WHAT’S HAPPENING? 
If you’ve been near the site, you’ve probably noticed the entire stretch of 
eastbound lanes has been removed.  After a slow start due to rainy weather, a 
portion of the existing concrete roadway, originally constructed in the 1940’s, 
has been removed.  That concrete is being crushed onsite and placed in 
stockpiles to be used in the new road construction.  

Select tree removal has finished up in the median and on the south side of 
Seltice.  As promised to the public, as many trees as possible were saved and 
will become part of the newly revitalized Seltice Way. 

TRAFFIC REVISIONS 
To ensure safety to the public and construction personnel, and to maximize 
construction efficiency, major traffic revisions have been implemented.  During 
Phase 1 of construction, the entire south half of Seltice Way (existing eastbound 
lanes) is closed to the public, and detours have been put in place for the Mill 

River area.  Once complete, Phase 2 will shift traffic to 
the newly-completed south lanes so construction on 
the north side of Seltice Way can begin.   

WHAT’S NEXT? 
Over the next couple weeks you can expect to see 
ongoing crushing of existing concrete.  You’ll also see 
underground utilities, including water and sewer be 
installed, starting at the west end of the project.   

Within three weeks, the contractor will begin 
construction of the new road subgrade and 
roundabouts at the intersections of Grand Mill and 
Atlas 
Road. 

 

PLEASE BE PATIENT 
We understand travel through this area right now is inconvenient.  Such is 
the nature of road construction, especially for a project this large.  If you 
can’t take an alternate route, we ask for your patience as you watch Seltice 
Way change a little each day. 
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Eastbound lanes and select tree removal 

making way for new Seltice Way. 

Concrete crusher “The Jaw” processing the 1940’s roadway.  

Material will be recycled and used in the new road. 

New water and sewer utilities getting ready 

for installation. 
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